
ACTS	Family	eNewsle0er	
October/November	

Coming up for the Youth...
Corn	Dogs	Corn	Maze,	October	29	

4:00	-	11:00	PM	
$10	for	ACTS	Youth	-	$20	for	Guests	
Permission	Slips	need	to	be	turned	in	

by	this	Wednesday,	October	26!	

Yard	Sale	-	November	5	
9	AM	-	2	PM	

Proceeds	will	benefit	the	Youth	and	
Doxa	Team	

Bring	DonaKons	to	Youth	Building	
by	Wednesday,	October	26!	

Volunteers	be	at	church	at	7:00	AM	



ZIPLINE	at	North	Georgia	Canopy	
Saturday,	November	12	

9	AM	-	2	PM		(Rain	or	Shine)	

ACTS KIDS 
ATTENTION PARENTS!

Please remember to sign your children 
in before service and sign them out 

immediately after service. 
Please do not send your other 

children, a relative, or a friend to sign 
them in or out. Also, some children are 
just showing up and no one is signing 
them in. Your cooperation in protecting 

the safety of our children is 
appreciated! 

Thank you and God Bless You!



Weekly Ministry Opportunities

Intercessory Prayer
Every Tuesday Morning, 9:00

Men's Bible Study
Every Friday Morning, 6:00 at ACTS

Jonathan Echols  678-887-8462

Jackson County Intercessory Prayer
Every Third Tuesday Morning, 9:00

Discipleship Class
Every Wednesday Night, 7:00

First Friday Prophetic Nights
First Friday evening of each month, 7:00

Next Prophetic Night will be November 4
Everyone welcome 

Worship and personal prophesies
 



Saturday Night Soaking 
Last Saturday Night Each Month, 7:00

Next Soaking Night will be on October 29

Want to be involved in some other 
way? Here’s some great ways you can 

help!
We always need volunteers in Children's 

Church and Nursery. For more information 
about how you can be involved, call 

Ashley Speir (706)621-1332 or 
Lisa Hays (770)882-1658

We also need help with custodial duties... 
Do you have any idea what an honor it is to 

be a custodian in the
 House of God? It is a priestly duty!

If you want to be involved, 
contact Michael Toney 770-868 -7883

Want to Order a CD?



Order envelopes are available in a basket 
on the table in the lobby. Fill out your 

information and include your payment in the 
envelop, then slip it under the office door. 
Your CDs will be on the table in the lobby 

the next Sunday.


